arish clerk

From:

Sent: 23 January 2024 20:24

To: arishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk
Subject: RE: Melbourn Magazine Deliveries

Hello Abi

Secondly — we were wondering if there might be a chance to make the magazine available for downloading on the
Parish Council website? Maybe you could ask for us and we can contact whoever directly to discuss the possibility?

Thanks for all your help so far Abi.
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